
Town of Bennington 

Planning Commission 

 

Monday, January 18, 2016 

5:00 p.m. 

Town of Bennington Conference Room 

205 South Street  

Bennington, Vermont 05201 

 

MINUTES 

 

Members Present: Charles Copp, Barry Horst, Nick Lasoff, Ken Swierad 

Also Present: Dan Monks 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. 

 

2016 Work Plan Discussion: The Planning Commission reviewed a draft Planning Commission 2016 

Work Plan prepared by the Planning Director.  The Planning Commission suggested adding the 

development of “Historic Landmarks” regulations and the exploration of a Form-Based Code for all or a 

portion of Bennington.   The Planning Director will revise the draft 2016 Work Plan for review at the 

next Planning Commission meeting.         

 

Project Update:  The Planning Director discussed several projects currently underway, including the 

Ninja Trail, Kocher Drive Bike/Ped Improvements, Applegate/Willowbrook Trail, Rail-Trail, Benmont 

Avenue Bike/Ped Improvements, Greenberg Headwaters Park, Trail Mapping Project, and White Rocks 

Parking Area. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

Daniel W. Monks 

Planning Director 

 

 

 

 

 


